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I am firmly against any ban on vaping products.This proposed ban is not just 

misguided, it’s dangerous. Vaping is a proven harm-reduction tool that has helped 

millions of adults quit deadly cigarettes. Taking these products away will force people 

back to smoking or into the black market where products are unregulated and far 

more harmful.Banning vapes won’t protect public health it will undermine it. Regulate 

vaping, don’t ban it. 

 

Thank you. 


